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This report will provide information concerning my efforts as International Representative since the LNC meeting in Alexandria last December to assist the work of libertarian political parties and activists throughout the world.  
1)  On Feb. 24, I served as a panelist in a discussion of Libertarian activism at the LibertyCon Latin America in Mexico City, Mexico.  

2)  I have accepted an invitation to address the Austrian Economics Congress, which will take place on May 14 – 16 in Madrid, Spain.  The organizers of the event have indicated that they will endeavor to arrange a speaking engagement for me in Barcelona.

3)  I have been invited to address the seventh annual Friedman Conference, which will take place on May 23 – 27 in Sydney, Australia.  (I gave two addresses at the Friedman Conference last year.)  I consider it likely that I shall accept the invitation 
4)  I have been invited to address the Liberty International conference in Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia on June 6 – 9.  Unfortunately, due to my faculty schedule, it is likely that I shall have to decline the invitation.

5)  I have been invited to deliver a lecture at the upcoming LibertyCon Brazil, to take place in Sao Paulo in October.  I should be able to accept the invitation.

6)  The director of the Centro de Innovacion y Liderazgo in Bogota, Colombia and the rector of the Universidad La Gran Colombia (also in Bogota) have invited me to visit Colombia to deliver lectures and discuss building Libertarian political organizations.  I am working with them to determine appropriate dates for my visit.

